
Mark your calendars!
Free Frozen Friday!

 Courtesy of the Wilton
Police Department.

 April 25  th

for staff and students
 at FRES and LCS. 

A few reminders from FRES: 
Drop off time for FRES outback closes at 7:50 AM in order to allow
teachers to get to classes and begin their school day. We are asking
again, that parents park (not in handicap) and walk their students to
the front office. Please do not stop in the road/parking lot and allow
your student to run out.

We will not be able “loan” out jackets from the nurses office for the
remainder of the year. Coats are being cleaned. Please have your
student dress accordingly.

If your student is participating in Chess Club or Girls on the Run,
please make the necessary changes on Pickup Patrol. 

All items from the lost and found have been donated. We encourage
parents/guardians to write students names on their clothing to
ensure that they are returned if placed in the lost and found bin. 

Field trips are starting to amp up and if parents/guardians would
like to volunteer, you will need to visit the SAU office in
Lyndeborough to fill out the volunteer paperwork. This paperwork
can be lengthly at times, so we encourage to do this early. 

The health office will be sending Lions Club Vision Screening
forms home with students. Note: In order for your student to
be tested you need to sign and return the form. This year we
they are asking for students to opt-in and without a signed
form we are unable to test students. 

As the weather is constantly changing we do ask that students
be dressed appropriately for the weather and we refer
parents/guardians to our parent/student handbook on page
22 & 23 for further details.
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?

5TH GRADERS READING THEIR PTO
DONATED BOOKS

5TH GRADE VISITED WLC TO WATCH THE
THEATER PERFORMANCE
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April 11, 2025 

We understand that selecting a classroom for your child is an important decision, and we want to ensure that we make the
best choices for all students. Rest assured, we are committed to creating a learning environment that is both challenging and
supportive for each child. Placing students in classrooms requires thoughtful planning and collaboration. This process involves
classroom teachers, academic interventionists, special education teachers, related service providers, specialist teachers,
administration, and your valuable input. 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As we approach the end of the current school year and begin planning for the upcoming year at FRES, we are contacting 
you to gather your valuable input regarding your child's placement for the upcoming school year. 

We invite you to complete a short survey to share your thoughts and experiences regarding your child's learning needs,
strengths, and any specific preferences you may have for their next year’s placement. Please note that current grade-level
teachers may move to different grades next year, and while your input will be considered part of the placement process, we
cannot guarantee that we can accommodate all requests. 

Families will be notified of their student’s placement on their student’s last report card in June. Since class placements 
are typically finalized before the last day of school, we encourage you to share your input now. Please complete this 
short survey by April 25th to ensure your input is considered in the early stages of the placement process. 

How to Share Your Input: 

● If your student is entering First Grade, complete the survey linked here 
● If your student is entering Second Grade, complete the survey linked here 
● If your student is entering Third Grade, complete the survey linked here 
● If your student is entering Fourth Grade, complete the survey linked here 
● If your student is entering Fifth Grade, complete the survey linked here 

Thank you for your ongoing partnership in supporting the education of our students. We appreciate your time and effort 
in completing the survey and look forward to working together to create a successful and rewarding school year. 
Sincerely, 

Bridgette Fuller 

How You Can Help: 

Understanding the Process: 

http://www.sau63.org/
https://forms.gle/Q6Wp3Nb4YNWhkYY77
https://forms.gle/Q6Wp3Nb4YNWhkYY77
https://forms.gle/eTKG5fxyvUPfkMdA6
https://forms.gle/vFcUpYb8CzV77CNP8
https://forms.gle/eTKG5fxyvUPfkMdA6
https://forms.gle/eTKG5fxyvUPfkMdA6
https://forms.gle/vFcUpYb8CzV77CNP8
https://forms.gle/vFcUpYb8CzV77CNP8
https://forms.gle/nrMKW4DsCY7k1tWJ6
https://forms.gle/FZyBm7Eo8bLbjtTGA
https://forms.gle/nrMKW4DsCY7k1tWJ6
https://forms.gle/nrMKW4DsCY7k1tWJ6
https://forms.gle/FZyBm7Eo8bLbjtTGA
https://forms.gle/FZyBm7Eo8bLbjtTGA


This week at LCS, kindergarteners were hard at work illustrating
and developing their writing for their own books! Students will
participate in an Author’s Tea on May 16th . Please see the flyer
sent home in folders today for more details! In math, students are
working with teen numbers. Students are writing, building and
decomposing teens! We are so egg-cited for our egg hunt next
Friday! We hope you have a fabulous weekend!!

What
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new 
at 
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Upcoming
Events

Riddle of the Week: 

What building in town has the most
stories?

The first 5 students who know the answer and
who come to the front office will receive a

small prize. 

 

4/25 Earth Day 4/25 Last day to submit studentplacement survey4/28-5/2 Spring Break No School
5/23 No School Teachers Workshop
Day
5/29 Spring Concert 3rd/4th/5th6/4 5  Grade Graduation

th

6/5 Field Day
6/6 Rain date for Field Day6/9 Last day of school/Half Day

Last weeks answer to the
riddle is a “feather”!

SAU 63 is currently looking for
substitute teachers for all areas
and all grades. If you would like
to be a part of our team, please
fill out the applications today!






